
                                        Women’s Development Corporation Department 

Contact No. of Nodal Person in the Department:  

Mr. Javid Ahmed Wani (Supervisor) :9541031757.  

Mr. Firdous Ahmed (District Manager):9149987647, 

Rizwan Ahmed Baba:9149928460 

S. No. Name of the Scheme Benefits Eligibility Documentation 

01 (a) National Minorities 

Development &Finance 
corporation (NMDFC) 

Rs. 10 Lacs, 

GOI share 

90% State 

share 05%, 

Beneficiary 
share 05%, 

@ 6% simple 
interest, 

Repayment in 
20 easy 

Quarterly 
Installments. 

Women age 18-45 

Income: 

(Rural Area) 98000 

(Urban Areas120000 

Age Proof 
(Aadhaar) 
Ration card 

Granters  state 
Employee 

Certificate 
remaining service 

not less than seven 
years. 

Income certificate 
by Tehsildar 
concern. 

(b) Micro- financing Loan 
Scheme (SHG) 

(5-20 
Beneficiaries) 

@5.0% 

(Repayment in 
03 years) 

Same as above Same as above 

(c) Educational Loan 
Scheme 

All 
Professional & 

Technical 
Courses, 
Maximum 

Loan Limit 20 
lac within 

country  and 30 
lac for abroad, 
rate of interest 
03% after 
completion of 
course, 

Girl Student Age 

( 16-30) 

Age Proof 
(Aadhar) 

Ration card 

Guarantors state 
Employee Certificate 

remaining service 
not less than seven 

years. 



02 

(a) 

National  Backward 
Classes Finance & 

Development 
corporation (NBCFDC) 

Rs. 10 Lacs 

GOI (Central 

share 90%), 

State Share 
05%, 
Beneficiary 
Share 05%  , 

@6%  Simple 
Interest    , 

Repayment in 
20 easy 
quarterly 
Installments. 

Women’s Age 1845, 
Income 3.0 Lac for 

Urban and 1.50 lacs 
for Rural Areas. 

1. Age Proof 
(Aadhar) , 

2. Ration Card, 
3. Guarantor’s State 

Employees 

Certificate remaining 
service not less than 

seven years. 
4. Income certificate, 
certified by 
Tehsildar concern. 

(b) Micro-Financing Loan 

Scheme (SHG) 

(5-20 
Beneficiaries), 
@5.0% 

(Repayment in 
03 Years) 

Same as above Same as above 

(c) Educational Loan 
Scheme 

All 
Professional 

and Technical 
Courses, 

Maximum 
Loan Limit 20 
Lac  within 
country and 30 

lac for abroad, 
Rate of Interest 

03 %  after 
completion of 

course, 
Started after 
completion of 
course.   In   60 
equal 
Installments (05 
Years) 

Girl Student Age 16- 
32 

1. Age Proof 
(Aadhar) , 
2. Ration Card, 

3. Guarantor’s State 
Employees 
Certificate remaining 
service not less than 
seven years. 



 
 

 

 
 

03 National Handicapped 
Finance & Development 
Corporation (NHFDC) 

Rs. 5.0Lacs , 
State Share 
Nil, 
Beneficiary 
Share  Nil, 
@ 6% simple 
Interest, 
Repayment  in 
24 easy 
quarterly 
Installments (6 
Years) 

Women’s Age 18-55 1. Age Proof 
(Aadhar) , 
2. Ration Card, 
3. Guarantor’s State 
Employees 
Certificate remaining 
service not less than 
seven years. 

4. Disability 
Certificate having 
disability of  40% 
and above. 

04 Women’s 
Entrepreneurship 
Programme (WEP) 

Rs. 5.0Lacs , 
State Share 
Nil, 
Beneficiary 
Share  Nil, 
@ 6% simple 
Interest, 
Repayment  in 
20 easy 
quarterly 
Installments (5 
Years) 

Women’s Age 18-45 
(Form to be Signed by 
Concerned Gazetted 
Officer), 
Qualification 
Minimum Matric Pass 
(10th Pass) 

1. Age Proof 
(Aadhar) , 
2. Ration Card, 
3. Guarantor’s State 
Employees 
Certificate remaining 
service not less than 
seven years. 

 


